

Important Membership Rate Update

October 1, 2025

Dear Eugene Family YMCA Member,

For nearly 140 years, the Eugene Family YMCA has been here for our community—not as a business, but as a cause. Every day, we work to strengthen community, fight against loneliness and isolation, and provide opportunities for people of all ages and backgrounds to thrive.

To sustain this mission and the elevated level of service we are committed to, our membership rates will increase modestly beginning November 1, 2025.

This adjustment, along with donor support, allows us to continue offering what makes our Y unique:

- A welcoming space for connection free coffee in the lobby that sparks daily conversations and friendships, and programs and events that bring neighbors together.
- **Support for families** free drop-in child care that ensures parents can focus on their health and well-being while their children are safe and engaged.
- A clean, safe environment enhanced cleaning protocols and ongoing investments that maintain our beautiful new facility and world-class equipment.

 Financial assistance and equity of access – because we believe that cost should never be a barrier to belonging.

WE COULD GO TO ANY GYM, BUT WE CHOOSE THE Y BECAUSE IT FITS OUR WHOLE FAMILY BEST. I LOVE THE VARIETY OF PEOPLE—NOT JUST DIFFERENT AGES, BUT DIFFERENT LIVED EXPERIENCES.

IT'S WELCOMING IN A WAY THAT'S HARD TO PUT INTO WORDS. EVERYONE BELONGS."





Important Membership Rate Update

A parent told us:

THIS PLACE IS LIKE
HAVING ANOTHER HELPER
IN OUR LIVES. THE Y
ISN'T JUST A FACILITY.
IT'S OUR VILLAGE."

When you are a member of the Y, you are part of something bigger. Your membership coupled with public support helps provide financial assistance for memberships, child care, and healthy living programs to thousands of local families each year. Just since January 1, 2025, your Y has provided more than \$2 million in discounted programs and services, an average of \$250,000 per month.

This is a foundational way we embody our cause to create a safer, healthier, more vibrant and more connected community.

Together, we make sure everyone has the chance to belong and thrive!

We also know that times can be challenging. If the new rates create a burden for you, please remember that financial assistance is available, and we invite you to apply. No one is turned away due to inability to pay.

APPLY FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE



Importantly, if you receive any type of discounted rate, you will continue to pay the same percentage of the new full-pay rate.

If your membership is covered by insurance, it will continue to cover the new rates. Please note that a Tennis & Pickleball membership is an additional fee not covered by insurance, but those fees will not increase on November 1.

Thank you for being part of our Y family. Your commitment makes a difference in your life—and in the lives of countless others across our community.

With gratitude,



Brian Steffen CEO Eugene Family YMCA

NEW RATES



P.S. Please know that we thoroughly examine rate increases and strive to ensure that our programs and services offer value far above and beyond monthly membership dues. Our goal is to ensure the best possible experience for our members and program participants.